
 

 

Agency Response to Economic Impact Analysis 

 
 

The Board of Veterinary Medicine does not concur with the result of the analysis 

of the Department of Planning and Budget for the proposed amendments to 18 

VAC 150-20-10, et seq., Regulations Governing the Practice of Veterinary 

Medicine.  Regulations developed by veterinarians on a Regulatory Advisor Panel 

and board members are consistent with the current standard of care.  It is the 

professional judgment of veterinarians that prescribing consistent with provisions 

of the emergency regulations will benefit patients and the public at large. 


